
REP. JOSÉ “MEMO” GONZÁLEZ MERCADO (DISTRICT 14) 
Total Funding Requested: $150,000,000.00 

 

Housing  

Infrastructure $150,000,.00000 

 

Economic Development  

 
On 3/8/2018, the Representative of District 14, composed of municipalities of Arecibo and Hatillo 
submitted a proposal which provided an overview of the impact Hurricane María had on communities in 
the district. The overview cites loss of life, lost business, massive flooding, and dislocation of citizens as 
impacts of the storms.   The proposal also requests that CDBG-DR funding be used to complete a flood 
mitigation project which started in 1987.  The project includes the following activities: 
 
Infrastructure  

• Flood control and mitigation  
• Construct bridges 
• Drainage around  
• Construct dike 

 


